
I fully support the incorporation of Nikiski as a home rule city as proposed by the current 
petition. I believe that our community will greatly benefit by having a local government 
consisting of citizens of Nikiski. Incorporating will give residents, including myself, the ability 
to represent ourselves and make decisions for our community, rather than the borough making 
the decisions for us.  

Thank you for the opportunity to express my support of the petition to incorporate Nikiski. I 
sincerely hope it will be approved.  

 

Camille Huber 
Nikiski, AK  

 


